
2018 Municipal Engineers Association Bursary Program 
 
The Municipal Engineers Association (MEA) is proud to advise that as part of its 2018 
Bursary Program, five $1,500 bursaries will be awarded to the children and dependents 
of municipal employees.   
 
These bursaries are available for those who are presently in high school and entering 
university engineering programs this fall to become engineers.  
 
Application submissions closed earlier this past spring, and the MEA Bursary Selection 
Committee reviewed and evaluated applications in order to make a recommendation to 
the Executive Committee for approval.  The selection is made through a consideration 
of the completeness of the application, the quality of the introductory message of 
submission, the interest expressed to become an engineer, need for the bursary, 
personal references of character, and the ability to prepare a paper on an engineering 
topic. 
 
As a result of the consideration of these applications, the Committee recommended the 
following students receive an MEA Bursary - the Executive Committee approved the 
bursary awards at its recent June 2018 Board Meeting: 
 
William De Angelis  Burlington 
Connor Dorey  Oshawa 
Siddarth Narasimhan Brampton 
Thomas Rosehart  London 
Josephine Wong  Burlington 
 
The MEA congratulates these students on the quality of their applications and wishes 
them every success as they commence their studies.  The MEA also thanks all students 
who applied for the bursary program. 
 
The MEA expects to again offer this bursary program in 2019, and will provide an 
application package for this in January of 2019 on our website. 


